
 
 
 
Dairy Sheep Producers to Gather Online for 2022 Virtual Dairy 
Sheep Symposium  
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  
Email: Carrie Wasser, hello@willowpondsheep.com  

October 14, 2022  -- Dairy sheep producers from around North America will  
gather online in November for the 2022 Virtual Dairy Sheep Symposium, hosted  
by the Dairy Sheep Association of North America (DSANA). 

The Symposium will take place over two half-days: Wednesday, Novemer 9 and 
Thursday, November 10. Both days 12 pm – 4:30 pm Eastern time (9 am – 1:30 pm 
Pacific time). 

The North American sheep dairy industry is a small but growing sector of the 
agricultural economy. The aim of DSANA’s yearly Symposium is to address topics of 
interest to all those who raise and milk dairy sheep, craft sheep’s milk cheeses, yogurt, 
or other sheep dairy products, or engage in dairy sheep research or product sales.     
 
Topics to be covered by various speakers at this Symposium include: 

• Understanding somatic cell counts in dairy ewes 
• How milk quality impacts cheese yield 
• Raising dairy ewe lambs from breeding to 1st freshening 
• Sheep’s milk gelato/frozen yogurt production 
• Drying off dairy ewes at the end of season 
• Parasite control in dairy sheep 
• Lifetime effects of heat stress on the unborn ewe lamb 

Video farm tours will also be shown during the course of the symposium. 

The Symposium is free to all DSANA members. Non-members may register for $75 and 
receive a free DSANA membership for one year.  

For more information or to register, go to dsana.org and visit the Symposium page. 


